
From:                                 "Matthew Johnson" <Matthew.Johnson@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Sent:                                  Thu, 7 Mar 2024 15:40:53 +1100
To:                                      "TechnologyOne Connect" <lithgowcc@connect.t1cloud.com>
Subject:                             Fw: Warrabinga

#ECMBODY

Matthew Johnson | Community and Culture Manager
Community & Culture | Lithgow City Council
Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

Please consider our environment before printing this email.
The views expressed in this email are not necessarily those of the Lithgow City Council unless otherwise stated. The organisation does not 
warrant that this message is free of viruses or any other defect or error. This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error please contact 
the author.
From: admin <admin@warrabinga.com.au>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:07 AM
To: Matthew Johnson <Matthew.Johnson@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Warrabinga 
 
Dear Lithgow City Council,
 
We are writing to express my sincere interest in joining the Community Development, Women's 
Advisory and Environmental Advisory Committees. We are enthusiastic about the opportunity to 
contribute using our skills, Knowledge, and dedication towards its objectives.
 
Furthermore, we are deeply committed to collaborative efforts aimed at achieving positive outcomes. 
We firmly believe that our Knowledge of Community Development, Women's Advisory and 
Environmental issues could greatly benefit your committee. We are enthusiastic about the opportunity 
to contribute will be valuable assets to the committee's endeavour’s.
 
Please consider this letter as our formal expression of interest in becoming a members of the 
Community Development, Women's Advisory and Environmental Advisory Committees.
 
Thank you for considering my application. I am eagerly anticipating the opportunity to contribute to the 
committee's success and work towards our shared goals.
 

Kind Regards,
Warrabinga NTCAC.
Kylie Manson
admin@warrabinga.com.au
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Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the 
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited 
and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a 
leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security 
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and 
small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward 
building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.
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